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14/04/2023  20:32:052023/1224/L SUPC Tamara As adjourning neighbours, we were surprised not to be listed as consultees, however having seen the 

documents submitted we are supportive of the application. We do however have a concern related to 

drainage. The properties 13-20 Eton Villas are on a significant slope with number 13 being at the lowest point. 

The works to the extension and landscaping will be below that of the retaining wall to the adjoining property 

and therefore we request that proper consideration is given to the flow of water down the slope and sufficient 

drainage is incorporated in the plans, for example weep holes. As we did not see this mentioned in the plans 

we believe this is an omission which should be remedied and could otherwise result in a more material impact 

than considered in the submission.
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